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Kia ora, 

We have had staff changes at the 
Colville Community Health Trust 
over the last month. We are very 
sad to lose the skills and talents of 
Emily MacLeod and Rosemary  
Garland, both of whom have been 
with the Trust for about 5 years.  

 Emily has been incredibly busy 
with all the work she is doing 
around the community and has 
decided to put her efforts into less 
areas so she can have more time 
for her home life.  

 Rosemary has also decided it is 
time to focus on her family. We 
especially want to acknowledge the 
hard work and wonderful  
achievements we have had under 
Emily’s management, and thank 
Emily and Rosemary for their  
commitment to their roles in this 
charitable community trust. 

 

  The Trust is currently seeking 
some new trustees, and is taking 
nominations now from people who 
are interested in becoming a  
trustee.  Please email:  
colvilletrustmanager@gmail.com to 
seek a nomination form.  

 You may be thinking: What does 
becoming a trustee for the Colville 
Community Health Trust require?   
 We are seeking trustees who are 
interested in the health and  
wellbeing of this community and 
who believe that locally delivered 
holistic health services are an  
essential component of a thriving 
community. The Health Trust is one 
of the original partners in  
The Colville Project, so we are very 
involved in supporting this exciting 
development for our community.   
 In terms of time requirements,                                            
the Trust meets 8-10 times a year 
(1-2 hours), with all of us joining 
meetings remotely. As trustees we 
can also participate in some fund-
raising activities as and when they 
occur.  

 Interested? - We’d love to hear 
from you. 

Enjoy this time of  
Matariki and best wishes!  

     
     - Community Health Trust Team 


